
 
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2025 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
POTTERY CLUB 
Pottery Club is happening today for Open Studio, from 3-5 PM. All are welcome! 
 
COLDEST NIGHT OF THE YEAR 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to our fundraiser for Delta Assist. Classroom envelopes will 
be collected today and Tallied. The winning class will be announced on Monday! 
 
ATHLETICS 
 
Track and Field 
There will be an information meeting next Tuesday at lunch in room 101 for all those interested in 
joining track and field. 
 
Ultimate 
There will be an information meeting next Wednesday at lunch in room 101 for all those interested in 
joining  Ultimate Frisbee.  
 
BLACK HISTORY MONTH 
Today's Black Brilliance info is about Viola Davis Desmond, who was born in Halifax, Nova Scotia in 
1914. She was an African-Canadian who rain her own beauty parlor and beauty college. In 1946, she 
decided to go see a movie. She sat on the ground floor, which was for White people only at the time. 
She was arrested and sentenced to 30 days in jail. Many years after her death, on April 15, 2010, the 
province of Nova Scotia granted an official apology and a free pardon to Viola. Viola’s 83-year-old 
sister, Wanda Robson, was there to accept the apology. Premier Darrell Dexter also apologized to 
Viola’s family and all Black Nova Scotians for the racism she was subjected to. In 2016, the bank of 
Canada announced that Viola would be featured on the $10 bill, making her the first Canadian 
woman to be featured on Canadian money. 
 
MULTICULTURAL CLUB 
In honor of Black History Month, the Multicultural Club is hosting Krispy Kreme Fundraiser today for 
$2.00 each. All profits will be donated to Vancouver's Hogan Alley Society. "Hogan’s Alley Society is 
a Black-led non-profit organization dedicated to advancing the social, political, economic, and cultural 
well-being of people of African descent in Metro Vancouver." 
 
 CAREERS 

1. District and Authority Scholarship information will be sent out with the weekly career newsletter 
today for Grade 12 students. Please review the instructions carefully if you are interested in 
submitting an application.  

2. The Scholarship ILT session is scheduled for Thursday, February 20. Please register for the 
session if you are interested in learning about scholarships. 

3. Barry Sullivan Law Cup 2025 is a province-wide public speaking competition for grade 10-12 
students. To learn more about this competition, come to a career advisor.  

4. For grade 12 students, a career and post-secondary advisor has a keychain for you as a 
graduation gift. Please stop by her office to pick it up.  

 
CAFETERIA 
Chicken Pizza 
Cheese Pizza 
Baked Rose Pasta 


